
 

YMCA of Greater Westfield 
67 Court Street 
Westfield, MA 01085 
(413) 568-8631    fax (413) 572-3995 
www.westfieldymca.org 

    
 
 
August 1, 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We would like to thank you for choosing the Westfield YMCA Preschool for your 
child’s preschool experience.  While your child is in our program we will encourage 
growth in self-confidence and self-discipline, ability to listen and follow directions, 
working together and playing in a group, and a positive feeling about school. 
 
We are looking ahead and planning for a fun and enjoyable school year beginning in 
September.  Activities, field trips and creative art projects are being planned; new 
books, equipment and supplies are being purchase; and teachers are discussing 
new ways to make this a great school year. 
 
In mid August you will receive information on the first days of school. We 
also will need a current physical with shot record to be printed out by your 

physician if you haven’t already turned one in. 
 
. 
 
Have a wonderful summer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Michelle Anamisis 
Michelle Anamisis, Youth Development Director 
 
 
 


